McKownville Improvement Association
General Meeting, April 29, 2003, Tuesday 7-9:00 pm
Bicentennial Celebration May 3, 2003, Saturday 2-5:00 pm

This is an announcement about two upcoming events in McKownville.

First The McKownville Improvement Association general meeting on Tuesday
April 29, 2003 from 7:00 to 9:00 pm at the Holiday Inn Express On Western
Avenue. Lindsay Childs, amember of the Guilderland Pathways Committee and
the advisory group of the Western Avenue Corridor Study, will be the featured
speaker. Sidewalks, other paths, and Western Avenue improvements are the
topics. Come, bring a neighbor and your questions.

Second The McKownville Improvement Association and the McKownville
Fire Department are jointly sponsoring a Bicentennial Celebration at the fire
house at 1250 Western Avenue from 2:00 to 5:00 pm on Saturday May 3, 2003.
A Party for Guilderland on its 200" birthday and for us. With ice cream and
other goodies to eat and lots of old photographs of McKownville and friendly
neighbors to meet and a great place for children to play and see fantastic things
like fire trucks and—well you get the idea. Special invitations were extended to
about three dozen residents who have been “McKownville-ers” for many years.
Come meet them and hear about “what old McKownville” was like.
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